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Hi there Randy,

I had hoped that T would be seeing you tomorrow as I intended to give my final report for the 2014 conference.
Unfortunately our books are not completely closed as there are still a few outstanding checks that have not been
cashed, etc. I also have not received all of the final reports from our committee chairs. I can, however, tell you
that the conference was a success. It appears as if we will end up with about $3250.00. We owe the area $2000
to pay back the seed money that we borrowed, That leaves us somewhere in the $1200 range as a surplus. Some
of this is in the Bill W fund and will be turned over to the 2015 conference. In short, we made a little money.

Now for the on line registration.

The actual cost for on line registration to the conference was ZERO. All costs were absorbed by the registrants
that chose to use the service. No different than purchasing a ticket for a sporting event through pay pal, there
was an additional fee paid by ONLY to those who chose to register on line.

Approximately 1/3 of our pre-registrations came through pay pal That is more than 1 expected and should
indicate a trend.

We have no way of knowing if the on line registrants are new attendees or what the percentage is. I registered
on line because of the convenience and would do it that way again if it was available.

This was set up is as a 1 time event with an end date. We could not transfer it to the next conference, however,
all of the ground work has been done and the information could be communicated to next years registration
chair. They would have to set up a new event through eventbrite and pay pal.

There was a link on the area web page for ours and the next conference could do the same.

1 absolutely think that it was worth it and do not think that we would have met our meal obligations without it.
They really rolled in the last couple of weeks on line.

Hope this helps and T will look forward to seeing you sometime soon. | had a great time doing this, helped along
by dedicated chairpersons that all did an awesome job.

Let me know if I can help with anything else.

See you soon
Jon

WW

Sent from my iPad
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